
Statement of Compliance with the FY24 Changes in the Ohio Revised Code Section 3317.26

The Fort Recovery Schools currently coordinates direct services in the area of student wellness
and success needs with the Mercer Co. Educational Service Center . Recent changes in the
Ohio Revised Code have added a requirement for local, city and exempted village districts to
also coordinate with a second organization for student wellness activities. Therefore, this public
notice of a change in our plan will include the coordination of TriCounty ADAMHS Board
effective October 17, 2023. This modification to our plan does not change any of the current
practices within our organization since the district already coordinated these types of services
with the TriCounty ADAMHS Board and its sub organizations. We utilize community resources
based on the needs of the Fort Recovery students.


